
 

NOTICE 

R7 WorkLink Change of Service & Fare  

 

February 21, 2020 

Effective MARCH 21, 2020 the R7 WorkLink will no longer operate 
on a regular schedule.  To replace the R7 and better serve riders, 
BCRTA will offer BGo service between the Greater Dayton Regional 
Transit Authority’s South Hub on Lyons Road and the BCRTA BGo 
service area in Butler and Warren Counties starting on March 23, 
2020.   

BGo is a curb-to-curb on demand ride service like Uber or Lyft 
offering $5.00 trips.  BGo service hours are Monday-Friday 6AM-
11PM.  Sorry, no service will be available on Saturdays. 

Please check the BCRTA website (butlercountyrta.com) and click 
on “BGo Curb to Curb” for a map of the BGo service area.  Trips can 
be scheduled in advance by utilizing the BCRTA BGo mobile 
application (available on iOS and Android) or by calling the BCRTA 
customer service center at (513) 785-5237. 

 

Comments or Questions about 
this service change? 
CONTACT:   Mr. John Gardocki 
  Planning & Special     
  Projects Manager  
  513.785.5378 
gardockij@butlercountyrta.com  

 

mailto:gardockij@butlercountyrta.com

